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Condolence Message
With heavy heart and profound grief, the Botanical Society mourns the sad demise of beloved father of Prof. Zahoor Ahmad Kaloo, Head Department of Botany and stands with him in this hour of grief and sorrow. Our deepest sympathy goes out to him and his whole family. May the departed soul rest in eternal peace, in the highest echelons of Janat-ul-Firdous, and grant patience and forbearance to his family members to bear this unbearable and inconsolable loss with courage and fortitude.

The condolence meeting in this regard was held on 1st of Jan. 2024 at 11:45AM in the Sr. lecture theatre of the Department. The said condolence meeting was attended teaching, non- teaching, research scholars and PG students besides Botanical Garden staff during which special prayers were offered for the departed soul.
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